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Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
Attendees: Whyndam Abrams, Jan Marnicki, Stuart Manley, Paul Simonetta
4/11//2023 
8:30 AM – 10:00 AM 
Agenda –
1. Possible topic for the next General Membership meeting was discussed.  Stuart volunteered to pull together a presentation on PFAS.  The meeting was tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, June 14, 2023.  The presentation will be at GHD Offices in Plainville, followed by Alvarium Brewery in New Britain.  Note Alvarium doesn’t allow outside food, but has food trucks daily.  A save the date email should be sent shortly. 
2. Raising both the Chapter dues (to $45) and event pricing (to $40) was discussed.  Whyndam will create a new event pricing in PayPal and update the Chapter website.

3. New England Chapter is interested in co-sponsoring DOT training.  We will respond that we will advertise the course through our email and website.

4. NE Chapter is also interested in a co-event.  Location will be key for Connecticut Chapter members, the Springfield area would be ideal.  Jan to respond to NE Chapter on this and the DOT training.

5. Stuart reported the bank account balance is at approximately $1,100.  This will increase slightly as yearly National memberships are processed.
6. John Murray will be contacted for an up-to-date membership count.  
7. Whyndam will complete the annual Secretary of State filing.

8. Stuart will prepare the tax return in May.  

9. New domain of CTAHMP.ORG with new website host WIX was discussed.  Jan will set up an account and investigate pricing for the hosting and domain name.  Whyndam or Stuart will use debit card to pay for the services. We will also have to get a new email, either through WIX or another mail provider.
10. Note due to a recent GoDaddy switch to Office 365, contactus@ctachmm.org can only be forwarded to one email address (presently Stuart).  Whyndam and Jan can get emails through phone mail app.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.
-Respectfully Submitted by Whyndam Abrams, Secretary-CTAHMP-
